Budget for IT Equipment for 2012.

Upgrades
The IT Division has an asset register of upgrades allocated and will be automatically upgrading the following computers which have been allocated to staff.

All Celeron computers and Pentium 4 3.0ghz machines.

If new staff posts are approved, upgrade computers should be available.  Staff are required to budget only for additional computers if these are required for new positions.    
New Computers
Please note requests for new computers must be included in the University Central 2012 Budget.  This includes desktops, laptops and any other personal devices.  
The Buyers office will not purchase ANY computers not included in the University Central 2012 budget (including residences).  

Printers

The University is working towards implementing multi-function printers which allows for multiple users to print to one machine (and photocopy, scan etc).  This is both cost-effective and environmentally beneficial.  However, it is not a solution which will work in all circumstances and it is understood that there might be a need for standalone printers in certain exceptional circumstances.  

 Please indicate on the Printer form what the department currently has and indicate which staff will not be able to make use of a multi-function printer and motivate accordingly for a stand-alone printer.  Please note that the multi-function printers allow for scanning, scan-to-email, printing and photocopying and every effort will be made to ensure that the multi-function purchased is fit for purpose.  
Fax machines

The University has implemented the Right-Fax solution which will allow all faxes to be sent directly from your computer.  In the near future, all fax lines will be moved over to this solution and Telkom lines will be discontinued.  There is therefore no reason for departments to be purchasing fax machines and these will not be considered in the budget.

Data Projectors

These must be included in the Capital equipment budget and not in the IT computer budget but please ensure that you include requests for computer equipment that will be attached to new data projectors.

Scanners

Scanners are now included in multi-function printers and allow scanning to email – which then allows documents to either be emailed or faxed using RightFax software.  Stand-alone scanners will only be considered where there is sufficient motivation provided.

